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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: sj1vigd@mchsi.com
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:13 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Off  Shore  Wind Project

I am not in favor of the Wind Project off of 3'R  Beach.  It will not help the local people in the area.    I am already being 
billed in  my electric bill for wind and solar.and  I feel that is wrong.  It will hurt the marine life in the area.  This idea is 
being passed by the Democrats in office.   This is not a well thought out process for development.  
 
  Mr. Jensen 
  49 Dorothy Circle 
  Ocean View, De. 


